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Date:  12/21/22 

  

Wolfpack Steel, LLC has been awarded the contract to provide a Nucor Metal Building 

solution for a 50,000+ SF support facility located in Kansas City, MO.  We are very 

thankful for the opportunity and humbled as this will be the 3rd significant project for 

this National General Contractor.  Steel erection is to begin in late spring of 2023. 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  


